
                                     

 

CMB Regulator Warranty 
Kegconnection warrants this CMB regulator for a period of 5 years after the purchase by the 

customer. During this warranty period, Kegconnection will repair or replace this regulator at its’ 

discretion with a new or reconditioned regulator. Our goal is to make you happy as a customer! 

This limited warranty does not include any service or diagnoses at any location other than 

Kegconnection’s Corporate office. Customer is responsible for shipping regulator to our office; 

we will pay for return shipping. We are not responsible for any expenses associated with the 

malfunction of the regulator. Kegconnection will not be liable for any damages in excess of the 

purchase price of the product. This limitation applies to damage of any kind including lost profits, 

indirect or direct damages of any sort. The warranty does not apply to regulators that have been 

damaged by the customer, BUT we will assist you in getting damaged regulators repaired as well. 

To take advantage of this warranty please contact Kegconnection by emailing 

help@kegconnection.com. You can also call us at 325-356-5204 for technical assistance.  

Regulators needing repair should be shipped to the following address: 

Kegconnection, LLC 

Attn: CMB Regulator Repairs 

1800 EDC Parkway 

Comanche, TX 76442 

 

We request that you contact us prior to shipping your CMB regulator because we can typically 

troubleshoot any issues over the phone. However, please include any correspondence, such as 

emails along with the regulator that you ship. Please pack well, we can not be responsible for 

damage due to shipping. This is especially true of gauges; they are very delicate and must be 

packed well. 

 

Thank you for your business and support. We are here to help you! 

 

Todd Burns 

Owner, Kegconnection, LLC  

mailto:help@kegconnection.com

